
MS70099C
NOTICE 1
22 OCTOBER 1999

MILITARY STANDARD

SNAP HOOK, QUICK RELEASE

MS70099C, dated 15 FEBRUARY 1985, is hereby canceled.  Future acquisitions
for this product should refer to PS70099, “SNAP HOOK, QUICK RELEASE”.

(Application for copies of publication should be addressed to Parachute
Industry Association, Specification Department, 3833 West Oakton Street,
Skokie, IL   60076.)

Custodians: Preparing activity:
  Army - GL   DLA-IS
  Navy - AS
 (Project 5340-2607)

AMSC N/A                                                     FSC 5340
DISTRIBUTION STATEMENT A.  Approved for public release; distribution is
unlimited

INCH-POUND

NOTICE
OF CANCELLATION
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